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Advanced Integrated Resource Management - Procurement and Project Plan Update

[The original staff recommendation was amended at the meeting.]
That the Environmental Services Committee recommend to the Capital Regional District Board:
1. That the Request for Qualifications Outline and Integrated Resource Management Project Plan be
received referred back to staff; and
2. That Salt Spring Island be considered as a sub-regional IRM project alternative within the
procurement process.
(WP - All)
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